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Sharjah, UAE, 31 August 2023: Dana Gas (PJSC) informs the market 

that one projectile landed within the Khor Mor Block in the Kurdistan 

Region of Iraq on the evening of Wednesday, 30th of August with no 

injuries to people or damage to facilities. Production operations at the 

Khor Mor plant and KM250 construction work continue as normal 

without interruption. The Company continues to cooperate and 

coordinate with local security authorities to enhance safety measures 

in the area. 
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